9/10/2024

Good morning!

Please pause for a moment of silence.
Please stand for the pledge.
Lunch Menu: Baked Ham, Mashed Potatoes,Roll,Green Bean

Any student who has not had their online registration completed by today will have

their school email account disabled. If your school email account is disabled, this

will prevent the use of any district technology. Parents may reach out to Ms
McWhorter in the attendance office for help with their accounts and registration or they

may stop by the school for assistance. Parents may still complete registration after today
to unlock your email account.

This year's homecoming dance will be this Friday, September 13 from 9pm until
midnight at the High School. SGA will be selling tickets during lunch starting today

through next Thursday. Tickets are $6 each and can only be purchased for current
CCRA students

Today’s homecoming theme is Toy Story Tuesday. Tomorrow is Wicked Wednesday.
Dress up as your favorite Disney Villain or dress in all black. All clothing must meet dress

code.

Get your cookies! FBLA is selling Otis Spunkmeyer chocolate chip cookies until Friday,
September 20th. They are 2 for $1. Please see Mrs. Wallace before 4th period each day

to support your FBLA chapter and enjoy a delicious treat!

No Wrestling Practice today

See You at the Pole (SYATP) is a time of prayer on the fourth Wednesday of

September when students meet at their school flagpole, before school, to lift up their
friends, families, teachers, school, and nation to God. It is student-initiated,

student-organized, and student-led. We will have refreshments and a gathering for all
interested students the morning of September 25th at 7:15. We hope to see you there!

Blow Pops are on Sale in the English Hall through next Friday. 2 for $1.

Happy Birthday to Lydia Davis & Alexia Mitten!



Thought of the day:

“So many of our dreams at first seem impossible, then they seem improbable, and then, when
we summon the will, they soon become inevitable.”

Have a Toy Story Tuesday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!



